Braille Coordinators call June 1, 2009
1. Three PSA’s have been put together and can be found in the Press Kit found at www.braille.org. The 30 and 60 seconds spots are for AM, FM, and Internet radio stations. The 120 second spot is for radio reading services. Each state is to furnish the name (s) of one or two people who can be trained in how to make the pitch to these stations and they will in turn train/offer pointers to others in the state. Our PR committee will be taking the lead on appointing people to be trained and making the PSA contacts. 

2. Proof and uncirculated Louis Braille coins will be sold at National Convention --- proof for $42 and uncirculated for $34. Sale of the coins will take place at the Independence Market and at a table at the back of the room during general sessions. Chapter wanting to donate coins as door prizes can purchase them at the convention and take them to the person in charge of giving out door prizes. 

     3. A special edition of Future Reflections can be found at http://www.nfb.org/images/nfb/Publications/fr/fr28/fr2801tc.htm
         This edition has all kinds of background and other information on                    Braille that can be used when making presentations and should be used as a resource.

4. We are now in SALES MODE. There are going to be new promotional materials available at National Convention. These materials will incorporate the slogan “There are ???? ways to make change for a dollar, help us make change WITH a dollar” while giving the web site to buy the coin and some Braille facts. These materials will include business size or slightly larger cards that can be given to individuals as we talk personally with them. There will be new Braille alphabet cards that pitch the coin a little stronger that the present ones, although the present ones are fine for now and need to be used up. 
     5.  RIGHT NOW, chapter members are asked to take stacks of alphabet cards to local businesses they frequent to be placed by cash registers as well as to their local libraries where they can be placed inside books at check out time. 

    6.  At national convention, there will be materials available that will help with making presentations to local service groups. We will be given main points to touch upon, some specifics on how the money will be spent, ideas how the coins can be used once a group buys coins, putting Braille literacy into their budget for next year to help with matching funds, etc. RIGHT NOW chapter members should be working on setting up speaking engagements with Lions clubs, Rotary clubs, Kiwanis clubs, etc. for after the convention.  

    7.  Members on agency boards or state committees should take a coin with them to show around and have promotional items with them. Bill, I know you have a BSPC meeting the end of June. Others of you might have meetings coming up, also. 
